Patricia Heidorf

From:

Greg Minikel

Sent:

Thursday, January 05, 2017 2:31 PM

To:

Sue Reilly; Patricia Heidorf; Nick Reimer

Cc: Subject: Randy Junk; Karen Dorow; Sandy Ronski; Dan Koski RE: crosswalk by hospital - S. 23rd and Western Ave.

Attachments:

Western Ave. crossing signs

I looked at this area and there are indeed no pedestrian crossing signs. There are painted crosswalks, but no signage.

I received a very similar request or complaint back in 2011/2012. See the attached e-mail. STP Commission/Council denied the request at that time.

Nick & Patti,

Perhaps, this issue should be brought to the next Public Safety Meeting to discuss this issue again. Your thoughts??

From: Sue Reilly

Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:44 PM

To: Greg Minikel

Cc: Randy Junk; Karen Dorow; Sandy Ronski

Subject: FW: crosswalk by hospital

Please have this checked out.

From: Abigail Reinke

Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:38 PM

To: Randy Junk

Cc: Karen Dorow; Sandy Ronski; Sue Reilly

Subject: crosswalk by hospital

A lady called me today very upset because she was "almost hit by a car," and asked that we put up a sign for people driving to watch for pedestrians on the crosswalk on Western that leads to the Holy Family Memorial Hospital. She said that there used to be a pedestrian cone there but it was taken away a little bit ago, and said it helped with the traffic when crossing.

Thanks,

Abby Reinke
City of Manitowoc
Department of Infrastructure
Administrative Clerk
(920) 686-6548



I received a call about 10 days ago from a lady that works at Holy Family Hospital.

Unfortunately, I did not get her name or contact information. She stated that she has almost been hit several times crossing Western Ave. She would like the City to put out the portable pedestrian crossing signs in the street and/or install permanent pedestrian crossing signs. I wrote the P.D. and requested them to put out the portable crossing signs.

Both of these crosswalks are painted, but I did not see any permanent pedestrian crossing signs.

Based on this complaint and request, would the PP&S Committee like us to install pedestrian crossing signs at both of the intersections on Western Ave. by the Hospital?

Greg Minikel

Deputy City Engineer

3-5-12

Committee recommends placing on file

Just Joneson

lly / a

MATT

12/5/12

Committee recommends referral to Safety, Traffic, and Parking Commission

Simulation

Supplementary

Cloubloder Alde

Cloubloder Alde

any it

· Pug.